
6. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(c) Sharon Williams – Legal Art Co-ordinator

Sharon Williams and Johnny Wartmann spoke to the Board regarding the first legal art project that is
taking place on Saturday 25 November 2000, at the QEII underpass. Sharon and Johnny exhibited the
design of the mural and explained that the young artists would be allowed more freedom with this work as
it is not in an obvious place, but that future works will be more closely designed, to make it more
understandable to the public. Johnny added that mentors would also be painting with them, in order to
teach the young people professionalism, design and a sense of ownership for the work. This should
encourage them to aspire to legal art rather than tagging.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


